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DECR Chairman Visits St. Petersburg Theological
Academy

DECR Communication service, 24.06.2022.

On June 23, 2022, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, permanent member of the Holy Synod,
Chairman of the Department for External Church Relations, visited the St. Petersburg Theological
Academy.

 At the Academy, Vladyka Anthony led the work of the State Attestation Commission, which, based on
the results of the defense of graduation papers, awarded the qualification of Master of Arts to students
who had studied the "History of the Christian Church."

 The chairman also met with the dean of the Faculty of Theology and Pastoral Studies, vice-rector for
Academic studies, Archpriest Vladimir Khulap and the head of the International department, Father
Dmitry Sisonenko, to discuss studies of international student at St. Petersburg Theological Schools.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89406/
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